
Phillipsburg High School
Matthew J. Scanlon, Principal
1 Stateliner Boulevard Phillipsburg New Jersey 08865 O f f i c e  (908) 454-3400 

August 1, 2017

To The Corporate Office,

I am writing you on behalf of the Phillipsburg High School Band Boosters Inc which is a non 
profit 501(c)(3) entity whose objectives are to offer services and moral support, and to 
provide supplemental financial support to the PHS Band.  We have a unique opportunity for 
our band this year.  We are the only high school band selected to perform at the Pre-game 
and half time show at the Orange Bowl in Miami Florida this December 30th, 2017.  This 
is an opportunity for our band to perform and interact with college bands, as well as receive 
National exposure.  

Such a tremendous opportunity doesn’t come without a price.  We will need to get all 150 
band members, their uniforms, instruments, show props and equipment to Miami.  We 
expect this to run close to $300,000.  Our members are participating in fundraisers 
throughout the year to raise money for their individual costs but we still need to cover the 
transportation of all equipment for the show and would like to ability to defray the cost for 
those students who otherwise would not be able to pay their own way.  

We are hoping that your company will be willing to make a contribution to our organization 
to make this incredible opportunity a reality for our members.  In exchange for this tax 
deductable donation, we will acknowledge your sponsorship as part of our ad in the football 
program for the 2017 season.  These programs are sold at every home game to visitors 
and residents alike and are a great opportunity to notify the community of your generosity.

Checks should be made payable to:  PHS Band Boosters
            1 Stateliner Blvd.
            Phillipsburg, NJ 08865

We look forward to developing a mutually beneficial relationship with your company, one 
which hopefully will carry forward to a longstanding partnership.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this application.

Sincerely,

Linda Kish
PHS Marching Band Booster President
president@phillipsburgband.com
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